
  

Dear MG Astor customers, 

  

We are humbled by your response and thank you for choosing MG Astor. 

  

While we had delayed supplies in the initial months, we have steadily increased our production 

and supplies. As shared earlier, we continue to honor our first 5000 customers in Batch 1 with 

priority deliveries at the inaugural launch price. With a majority of the Batch 1 customers having 

taken deliveries, we will now serve our priority waitlist customers at the prevailing prices. 

  

We apologize for the delay and change in the delivery schedule due to the unprecedented global 

shortage of semiconductors and chips. We are trying our best to meet your expectations and 

request your support and understanding. 

  

I would like to share that you can get your tentative delivery schedule through any of the 

following: 

 

1)      MY MG App 

2)      MG Dealer 

  

Should you have any further queries, please write to us at pulsehub@mgmotor.co.in or call us at 

1800-100-6464. On behalf of our team, I assure you of our response within 24 hours and our 

best efforts to serve you. 

  

We look forward to welcoming you to MG Family at the earliest. 

  

Best regards, 

  

Gaurav Gupta 

Chief Commercial Officer 

MG Motor India 

 


